
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 
 
 

           11 August 2021 
 
Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 11 August 2021, 
signed by the Head of the Procuring Entity, the Gertrudes Flowershop is hereby given 
Notice to Proceed with the provision of floral arrangement services for the DFA Day, 
organized by the HRMO, with a total cost of Seventy Thousand Pesos (PhP 
70,000.00) only, inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges. 
 
 This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 
9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003". 
 
            Very truly yours, 
 
 
            
                                               ERNESTO C. ABELLA  

            Undersecretary and 
     Head of the Procuring Entity  

 
 
 
 
Gertrudes Flowershop  
    Stall 1, Manila Flower Center Bldg,  
        1558 Laong Laan Rd, Brgy. 490, Sampaloc Manila  
 


